
Ohio Means Jobs 
 
This service project will be held after the meeting on September 16th. Mrs. Keaton needs 1,200 
bags filled with flyers and has asked for our help. If you will be able to stay after the meeting on 
this day, please list your name below so we know how many to expect. Please add spots as 
needed. The more people that sign up, the faster it will be done!!  

 
If you have questions please contact Zoe 26zschemrich@stu.mvcsd.us, Ellie 
26emack@stu.mvcsd.us, or Mrs. Keaton ckeaton@mvcsd.us  
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